
 

 

 

 

 

TO: Cashmere School Board Members 

 Cashmere Valley Record 

 Wenatchee World 

  

FROM: Glenn Johnson 

 Secretary, Cashmere School Board 

 

RE: Notice of Date Change 

 

DATE: August 14, 2025 

 

 

The Monday, August 18, 2025 Board Meeting has been 

rescheduled to Monday, August 25, 2025 to accommodate 

scheduling conflicts.  Please note, the time has also been 

modified to a later start time of 7:00 PM. 
 


